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Joe McGaver 
Manager Environment Projects 
 

tel 218 390-9254 
Joe.mcgaver@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
11 E. Superior St., Suite 125 
Duluth, MN 55802 

 
 

October 16, 2023 
 
Ms. Amy Minser 
Storm Water Engineer – Watershed Management 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
GEF2 DNR Central Office 
101 S. Webster Street 
Madison, Wisconsin  53707-7921 
 
RE: Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership  
 Line 5 Wisconsin Segment Relocation 
 Responses to Data Requests dated August 15, 2023 

 
 

 
Dear Ms. Minser: 
 
Thank you for your work and the work of the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) 
in reviewing Enbridge’s application materials for the Line 5 Wisconsin Segment Relocation 
Project. This letter and attached files provides updated information and supplemental materials 
for Enbridge’s Storm Water Permit application, as requested by the WDNR on August 15, 2023. 
 
If you have questions about the information presented in the attached materials, please contact 
me at (218) 390-9254. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joe McGaver 
Manager Environment Projects 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
 
Enclosures: Data Request Responses  
          
cc: Bill Sande, USACE (w/ attachments) 

Kerryann Weaver, EPA (w/ attachments) 
Ben Callan, WDNR (w/o attachments) 

 Adam Mednick, WDNR (w/o attachments) 
 Macaulay Haller, WDNR (w/o attachments) 
 Matt Jacobson, WDNR (w/o attachments) 
 Samantha Whitens, WDNR (w/o attachments) 
 


